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June 14, 2022 

 

The following MANDATORY pre-bid conference has been scheduled for a project in the July 15, 2022 

bid opening: 

 

Call County Route Job No. Date & Time Location 

F01 St. Louis 270 J6I3020C 
June 23, 2022 

at 9:00 A.M. 

Southwestern Illinois College (SWI), 

Granite City Campus in the Histor 

Room, located at 4950 Maryville Road, 

Granite City, IL 62040  

 
Plans and specifications are currently available for you to download and preview at: 

 

https://www.modot.org/modot-online-plans-room 

 

Interested parties are required to attend the mandatory pre-bid meeting that will be held on June 23, 2022 

at 9:00 am at Southwestern Illinois College (SWIC), Granite City Campus in the History room, located at 

4950 Maryville Rd, Granite City, IL 62040 for the below stated combination bid of IDOT’s Contract No. 

76J90 and MoDOT’s Job No. J6I3020C. 

 

Combination Bid 
 

ILLINOIS 

CONTRACT NO. 76J90 

FAI 270 (I-270) 

SECTION 60B-1 

MADISON COUNTY 

MISSOURI 

JOB NO. J6I3020C 

I-270 AND RIVERVIEW 

ST. LOUIS CITY 

 

The pre-bid meeting is mandatory for all potential prime contractors interested in bidding on these 

projects.  Registered subcontractors and certified disadvantaged business enterprises subcontractors are 

encouraged to attend. The meeting will begin at 9:00 A.M. at which time, after the final call for everyone 

to sign in, the sign-in sheets will be copied. Failure on the prime contractor’s part to attend will cause the 

contractor to be considered unresponsive and the contractor’s bid to be rejected.  

 

Members from the Illinois and Missouri Department of Transportations and consultant staff will be 

present to answer questions. 

 

 

If you need additional information, please contact Tiffany Brase at 618-346-3175 (IDOT) or Billie Owen 

at 618-346-3209 (IDOT) or Lisa Kuntz at 314-453-1879 (MoDOT). 

 

Please review the plans and come prepared to comment.    


